
T. J. Maloney, Inc.
PUBLISHERS

420 Lexington Avenue 
New York 17, N. Y.

January 31, 194-7

Miss Laura Gilpin 
P.0. Box 1173 
614- Alameda Road 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I am returning to you under separate
cover the 75 prints which you submitted for the 
ANNUAL which, unfortunately, we were not able 
to use.

We wish to thank you for your interest 
in submitting pictures, and hope that you will 
send us another batch for consideration for next 
year’s ANNUAL, for which we will begin accepting 
material in March.

Thanking you, I am

Sincerely yours,

CJP/yd
Book Editor

PUBLISHERS OP U. S. CAMERA BOOKS


